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Comments: Based on the DEIS report, expanding the resort beyond its current boundary would have detrimental
effects on the wildlife, the environment, and our community. | support Alternative 3. Leave Targhee inbounds,
without the restaurant on Fred's Mountain. The mountain-top restaurant would be visible on the mountain line.
The boundaries of the resort being expanded in Alternatives 2, 4, and 5 all violate conservation efforts and
priorities in the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem. As someone born in Teton Valley, this news disheartens me.
We have lost the beauty and the importance of nature in a valley surrounded and supported by it. We have lost
our touch with everything that makes this valley so special. Greed and corruption will truly take all of our trees,
animals, oxygen, and inevitably us with it. Do not let the need for money and expansion win. Vote Alternative 3!



